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081-Higgins_060609

From:From: SidneySidney HigginsHiggins <slensal@gmail.com><slensal@gmail.com> 
To:To: NEWHALLRANCH@dfg.ca.govNEWHALLRANCH@dfg.ca.gov 
Date:Date: Sat,Sat, JunJun 6,20096, 2009 11 :27:27 PMPM 
Subject:Subject: SantaSanta ClaraClara RiverRiver 

DearDear PowersPowers ofof PositivePositive ActionAction atat DFG,DFG, 

PleasePlease denydeny NewhallNewhall LandLand andand FramingFraming anyany permitspermits toto furtherfurther disruptdisrup
thethe SantaSanta ClaraClara River.River. TheyThey havehave notnot protectedprotected oror mitigatedmitigated asas 
promisedpromised onon theirtheir lastlast projectproject inin SantaSanta Clarita.Clarita. 

MoreMore thanthan everever wewe needneed toto guardguard ourour riversrivers andand wildewilderness mess fromfrom 
phoneyphoney developersdevelopers whowho don'tdon't actuallyactually carecare ATAT ALLALL aboutabout thethe naturalnatural 
worldworld andand itsits positivepositive impactimpact onon humanhuman beings.beings. Don'tDon't letlet "the"the 
economy"economy" bebe theirtheir exuseexuse forfor anotheranother roundround ofof environmentalenvironmental destruction.destruction. 

ThankThank you,you, SidneySidney Higgins,Higgins, LosLos AngelesAngeles 



Responses to Comments

RMDP/SCP Final EIS/EIR RTC-081-1 June 2010

081. E-mail from Sidney Higgins, dated June 6, 2009

Response 1

The Corps and CDFG appreciate your comment regarding Newhall Land and Farming, impacts to the
Santa Clara River, and the proposed Project generally. Your opinion regarding these issues will be
included as part of the record and made available to Corps and CDFG decision makers prior to any final
decision on the proposed Project. With respect to your specific comment regarding Newhall Land and
Farming's last project in Santa Clarita, please refer to Topical Response 3: Natural River Management
Plan Projects and Mitigation.

Response 2

The Corps and CDFG appreciate the comment provided in your letter. Your opinion regarding the
proposed Project will be included as part of the record and made available to decision makers prior to a
final decision on the proposed Project. However, because the comment does not address the content of
the Draft EIS/EIR, no additional response is provided.




